
 

 
 
 
 
Faculty in the College of Educa�on may not hold a tenure-line appointment or hold tenure at 
another ins�tu�on.  

  
Apart from this specific guideline, the College of Education will have no additional unit-specific 
guidelines for AC80 beyond what is provided in the University’s AC80 policy. The University’s 
AC80 policy replaces the College of Education’s prior AD77 guidelines. 
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